
Adult Track — Unplanned Movie Screening

This challenging film tells the true story of 
Abby Johnson, a former Planned Parenthood 
“employee of the year” turned pro-life activist. 
Beautifully illustrating the power of prayer, the 
movie helps us to understand the humanity of 
the unborn child. This is a perfect opportunity 
to help guide our children – tomorrow’s leaders 
– in understanding moral truth. After the film 
we will spend time in respectful discussion. 

Given the R-rating of this film, the viewing is 
limited to those 18 years and older. 

A review of the movie is available at: 

https://catholicreview.org/unplanned-isnt-fun-to-watch-
but-its-necessary-viewing/

The Advocates for Life at Our Lady of Loreto Parish will be hosting a Pro-life awareness event. The event will 
combine two powerful opportunities to engage in a better understanding of the gift of Life. 

• A FREE screening of the movie “Unplanned” in Holy Family Hall for adults 18yrs and older. 

• A Students for Life directed Apologetics of Life youth track held simultaneously in the JPII 
Room.

Afterward, we will come together in Holy Family Hall for a combined social gathering.

Pro-life Awareness Event
A Dual Track Community Gathering
Saturday, April 6th | 1:30pm-4:00pm

More Information:

OLOLRESPECTLIFE@GMAIL.COM

Our Lady of Loreto Parish
18000 East Arapahoe Road

Foxfield, CO 80016


